
 
 

 
Notice of Intention to Amend Mobile Licensing By-law 67-2014 by 

amending various sections to lessen the impact on the taxicab 
industry after the implementation of licensing Personal 

Transportation Companies 
 

 
The City of Brampton intends to amend Mobile Licensing By-law 67-2014 by amending 

various sections of the by-law to lessen the impact on the taxicab industry after the 

implementation of licensing Personal Transportation Companies (PTC’s).  The 

amendments are as follows; 

a. Remove the requirement for emergency lights 

b. Allow new taxi meter technology 

c. Keep the Priority List closed for an additional five years commencing on 

November 9, 2019 

d. Not issue new licences if taxi owner plates are inactive 

e. Remove the fee for tariff card replacement 

f. Permit mail-in and online renewals 

g. Allow third party criminal record checks from a Police Service 

h. Amend the taxi tariff to allow a $10 fee for four or more passengers or for 

special van orders (Appendix H of the Mobile Licensing By-law) 

 

The Committee of Council will consider this matter at its meeting on Wednesday June 

12, 2019 at 9:30 a.m. 

A copy of the staff report and proposed by-law amendment is available from the City 

Clerk’s Office, or may be viewed on the City’s website www.brampton.ca.  

Anyone interested in speaking to this matter at the Committee of Council meeting or 

making written submissions, should contact the City Clerk’s Office, at the address 

below, no later than 12:00 p.m., June 11, 2019. In the event that the Committee of 

Public Notice 
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Council chooses to refer or defer consideration of this matter, no further public notice 

will be given. 

Questions and comments may be directed to:  
James Bisson, Manager, Licensing Enforcement  
Enforcement and By-law Services  
(905) 458-3424, ext 63222  
james.bisson@brampton.ca 

Dated June 4, 2019  
 
P. Fay, City Clerk  
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2  
905 874-2178 (voice), 905 874-2119 (fax),  
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca  
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